


          

 

 
     
 

    Saturday,  July 19,  2025 
 

  4:00 pm      Angelina Balletta from Ron & Barbara Matuczinski 
 
 

      Sunday,  July  20,  2025 

 

  7:30 am      Parishioners of Holy Trinity 
  9:30 am      Gertrude O’Donnell from O’Donnell Family 
11:30 am      Joseph Hartmann from Barbara George  

            
 

          Weekday Mass Schedule 
 
 
 

                            July  21  -  25,   2025 

   
 

 Monday       St. Lawrence of Brindisi, Priest & Dr of the Church  

 8:00 am Jeffrey Deutsch from Joseph Sodl 
 

Tuesday          St. Mary Magdalene  
 

 8:00 am          Doreen Kraus from Ron & Mary Sierzega 
 

Wednesday    St. Bridget, Religious  
8:00 am NO MASS 
   

Thursday       St. Sharbel Makhlūf, Priest  
 

 8:00 am  Helen Clausen from Jan Rush/Mike Hoffman 
              

Friday             St. James, Apostle  
 

 8:00 am         Living & Dec’d Members of the First Catholic 
  Slovak Ladies Association Senior Branch #484 

 
 
 

                       Gn 18:20-32   *   Col 2:12-14   *   Lk 11:1-13 
 
 
 

      Saturday,  July 26,  2025 
 

  4:00 pm      Imre & Theresa Gubic from Joseph Vajda 
 
 

      Sunday,  July  27,  2025 

 

  7:30 am      Intentions of the Renninger Family 
  9:30 am      Parishioners of Holy Trinity 
11:30 am      Diana I. Rebollo from the Huber Family 

 
 
 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation every Saturday from 3:00-3:45pm 
in the Reconciliation Room or upon request.  

Your Sacrificial Offering: 
 

July 12/13, 2025—Stewardship: Envelopes: $4,388.00      
Online Giving:  $2,742.00; Building Fund: $1,477.00 

 
 

Thank you for your generosity! 

Weekly Eucharistic Adoration will be 
held on Thursday, July 24 from       
6:00 to 7:00pm. The Sacrament          
of Reconciliation will be available from 

 6:15-6:45pm.  

 
NEW Altar Servers—Students, 
boys or girls, if you received your 
First Holy Communion and are in 
elementary through high school 
and desire to participate in the altar 
server ministry, please call the   

parish office. New training will begin this  
summer. 
 

2025 Because We Are Catholic Appeal 
There is still time to make your gift to the 
BWAC Annual Appeal.  Every gift counts. 
Our 2025 Parish Goal is $85,377.00.             
To date, we have pledges of $72,350.05.  
www.BecauseWeAreCatholic.org 
 
This week our special collection supports the  
Church in Central and Eastern Europe. 
Your donation helps restore the Church and 
build the future in more than 25 countries still 
struggling to recover from former communist 
rule and now grappling with the war in 
Ukraine. Funds from this collection support 
reconstruction, education, formation, and   
poverty outreach. Thank you for your         
generosity to the collection today. For more 
information, please visit www.usccb.org/ccee.  

 
Please pray for the repose of the      
souls of Marc Deichmeister, son of 
Beth and Fred Deichmeister and brother 
of Corinne Deichmeister; Lorraine  

Durrell, mother of Mary (Mark) Syslo and  
family; Gail Knouss; Margaret Hand, mother 
of Jane (Mark) Roberts; and Arthur Schneck, 
husband of Susan Schneck. May God grant 
them the joys of eternal life. 

 

Has your son or daughter graduated 
from high school or college this year 
and entered the working world?   

Congratulations! Reminder, young adults   
entering the work force and staying in the area 
should become a registered active member of 
the parish and start receiving envelopes. If they 
need a certificate of eligibility to become a 
sponsor for Baptism or Confirmation they 
must be an active/participating member. 
Young adults will be removed from our data 
base at the age of 24 if they do not register. 
Young adults, please call the parish office to 
register. 
 
 
 
 
 

2025 Because We Are Catholic Appeal 
Our parish support is a vital part of this                   
Diocesan-wide effort to serve children and 
families in our own community and throughout 
the Diocese of Allentown. Every gift counts, 
no matter how big or small. Our 2025 Parish 
Goal is $85,377.00. To date from 133 donors 
out of 762 families, we  have pledges of 
$72,350.05.  Mail your pledge card or online at 
www.BecauseWeAreCatholic.org today. 
 
 
 
NOTE: COLLECTION ENVELOPES—
Please write checks in blue/black ink ONLY; 
this is a bank requirement. Also, please do not 
tape your envelopes shut. Flaps can be tucked  
instead. Thank you! 
 
Please remember to update the Parish Office if 
you change your e-mail address or your phone 
number  or  remove your landline so we can 
keep our database current.   Thank you! 
 
REMINDER for Hospital/Nursing Home           
Admissions: because of the privacy laws, the 
parish does not always receive information 
about parishioners who are admitted to       
hospitals and nursing homes. Please notify the 
Rectory Office of any hospital or nursing home 
admissions so Msgr. Dan can visit them and 
we can keep your loved one in our prayers. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REMINDER for Hospital/Nursing Home 
Admissions: because of the privacy laws, the 
parish does not always receive information 
about parishioners who are admitted to        
hospitals and nursing homes. Please notify the 
Rectory Office of any hospital or nursing home 
admissions so Msgr. Dan can visit them and 
we can keep your loved one in our prayers. 
          
       
 

Please remember to update the Parish Office if 
you change your e-mail address or your phone 
number  or  remove your landline so we can 
keep our Database current.   Thank you 
 
 
Has your son or daughter graduated from 
high school or college this year and entered 
the working world?  Congratulations!  Re-
minder, young adults  entering the work force 
and staying in the area should become a regis-
tered active member of the parish and start re-
ceiving envelopes. If they need a certificate of 
eligibility to become a sponsor for Baptism or 
Confirmation they must be an ac-
tive/participating member.  Young adults will 
be removed from our data base at the age of 24 
if they do not register. Young adults, please 
call the parish office to register. 
 



Blessed Carlo Acutis Regional PREP 
Mrs. Ginny Downey, DRE 

610-261-0144 
 

 

Help Us Plan for PREP – Parent Survey Now Open 
 

Families who participated in PREP last year should 
have received an email with a link to a short survey. 
Please take a few minutes to complete it. Your input 
will help us determine the best days and times for the 
new Bl. Carlo Acutis Regional PREP program. 
 

If you are new to the program and would like to       
participate in the survey, please email Mrs. Downey at 
prep@queenshipmary.com to request a link. 
 

Official registration will be opening soon. Thank you 
for your help as we prepare for the upcoming year! 

GOOD SHEPHERD CATHOLIC SCHOOL 
   1300 Newport Ave, Northampton, PA 
    610-262-9171    e-mail: altngs@ptd.net 

               https://www.goodshepherd-catholic.com 

 

Summer Office Hours:  Tuesday, Wednesday, 
and Thursday -  9:00am—1:00pm. The office will 
be closed July 14 through July 27. 
 

For more info regarding enrollment for the          
2025-2026 school year,  please call Erica Nochton, 
Advancement Director, or email her at            
msnochtongscs@goodshepherd-catholic.com. 
 

Visit our website: GoodShepherd-Catholic.com 
 

COMMUNITY EVENTS 
 

 
Saint Peter Roman Catholic Church, 4 S. 5th St. 
Coplay, will have their annual Parish Picnic and 
Homecoming on Sun., August 3, from 12:00pm – 
9:00pm.  Ethnic foods, adult and childrens games, 
bingo, train ride, moon bounce, basket raffle, and 
much more. Music and dancing with “Emil Schanta 
Band” 1-4:30PM and “Flirtin’ with the Mob” from 
5:00-8:30PM. Bring your lawn chair and finish your 
summer on a high note.   All are welcome.  
  
 

St. Mary's Church 10th Annual Golf Tournament 
will be held Friday, August 1 at Southmoore Golf 
Course (Rte. 512, Bath).  Four person scramble with a 
shotgun start at 1:00 PM.  Register begins at 11:30 
with hot dogs, chips, and beer/water/soda.  Cost is 
$105/player which includes green fees, cart fees, beer, 
water, soda throughout the day, door prizes, and a hot 
dinner consisting of: seasoned grilled chicken, grilled 
burgers, white cheddar mac & cheese, pasta salad, 
potato salad, fresh fruit, chips, baked beans, pretzels, 
and homemade desserts.  Registration form - 
kim.stmarys122@gmail.com. 
  
 

Missionaries of the Sacred Heart Golf Benefit will 
be held at Whitetail Golf Club in Bath on Friday, 
September 12. The fee is $120 and includes 18 holes 
of golf. Entry form - msccvsec1@gmail.com.        
See bulletin board for more details. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please remember to update the Parish Office if you 
change your e-mail address or your phone number  or  
remove your landline so we can keep our Database   
current.   Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Remember when you are on vacation that you can 
find a Catholic Church at www.masstimes.org.   
 
 
 

 

REMINDER for Hospital/Nursing Home           
Admissions: because of the privacy laws, the parish 
does not always receive information about              
parishioners who are admitted to hospitals and     
nursing homes. Please notify the Rectory Office of 
any hospital or nursing home admissions so        
Msgr. Dan can visit them and we can keep your loved 
one in our prayers. 
 
Monday, May 26, 2025—A blessing for our military 
service members—Lord God, we are ever mindful of 
the cost paid for the liberty we possess, we ask that 
you bless the members of our armed forces. Give 
them courage, hope, and strength. May they ever   
experience your support, love, and healing. Be their 
power and protector, leading them from darkness to 
light.  Amen. 
 
 
 

Please remember to update the Parish Office if you 
change your e-mail address or your phone number  or  
remove your landline so we can keep our Database   
current.   Thank you! 
 
 

NOTE: COLLECTION ENVELOPES—Please  
DO NOT tape envelopes shut. Flaps can be tucked 
in instead. Also, please write checks in blue/black 
ink ONLY—this is a bank requirement. Thank you! 
 
 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS Council 4050 
Queenship of Mary Membership/Questions 1-814-
694-4050.  
 
 

Remember when you are on vacation that you can 
find a Catholic Church at www.masstimes.org.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Would you like to become a “Greeter” at one of 
our Masses on the weekend? We would like to add 
more ministers to our group. If you are interested, 
please call the Rectory to volunteer. 
 
 
 
 

 

 
NOTE: COLLECTION ENVELOPES—Please  
refrain from taping envelopes shut or putting  
stickers on your envelopes. Flaps can be tucked in 
instead. Also, please write checks in blue/black ink 
ONLY—this is a  bank requirement. Thank you! 
 
 

 
 
Pilgrimage to Italy and Austria, “Jubilee 2025” 
with Msgr. David James, Pastor of St. Peter Church, 
Coplay. Visit Rome, Orvieto, Loreto, Assisi,          
Siena, Pisa, Florence, Padua, Vienna, Eisenstadt,             
Burgenland, Salzburg from October 12-24, 2025. 
Cost $6,599.00 Airfare and All-included. Contact: 
855-842-8001 or 508-340-9370 to register or online 
at www.proximotravel.com. Questions: contact 
Proximo Travel LLC, PO Box 561, Auburn, MA 
01501; 508-854-8003; office@proximotravel.com.  
More information visit www.proximotravel.com 
 

 
 
 

 
 
2024 Mass Intentions Book is open for               
parishioners to schedule Mass intentions. At this 
time, two weekend Masses and three weekday 
Masses may be scheduled PER FAMILY. Mass 
donation is $10/Mass. Note: Until further notice,       
if you are requesting masses for deceased family 
members and there are Masses to be said on file     
from funerals, these requests will be used first.   
 

 
Has your son or daughter graduated from high 
school or college this year and entered the working 
world?  Congratulations!  Reminder, young adults 
entering the work force and staying in the area should 
become a registered active member of the parish and 
start receiving envelopes. If they need a certificate of 
eligibility to become a sponsor for Baptism or      
Confirmation they must be an active/participating 
member.  Young adults will be removed from our  
data base at the age of 24 if they do not register. 
Young adults please call the parish office to register. 
 
 

 
 

WATER BOTTLES—If you have empty water     
bottles from Epiphany or Easter, please return them to 
the box in the Church main vestibule.  We will reuse 
them in the future.  Thank you. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

COMMUNITY EVENTS 
 

 
 
 
Please support our advertisers on the back of the       
bulletin who make this bulletin possible. 
 
 

Remember when you are on vacation that you 

can find a Catholic Church at www.masstimes.org.   

 
 

 
Safe Environment—Any adult  wishing to serve as a 
volunteer at the Soup Kitchen, Chaperones for    Reli-
gious Ed events, Good Shepherd School         volun-
teers, any volunteer responsible for a child’s welfare, 
or volunteers having direct contact with    children are 
required to have all background        clearances be-
fore you participate in the event.  Please call the  Rec-
tory for more information. 
 
 

 

 
 
REMINDER—Safe Environment—Any adult      
wishing to serve as a volunteer at the Soup Kitchen, 
Chaperones for Religious Ed events, Good Shepherd 
School volunteers or any volunteer responsible for a 
child’s welfare or volunteers having direct contact 
with children are required to have all background 
clearances before you participate in the event.  Please 
call the  Rectory for more information. 

 
 

COMMUNITY EVENTS 
 

Redner’s - Save-A-Tape receipts are greatly          
appreciated. Please drop receipts in the collection  
basket, in the box in the vestibule, or mail to the    
Rectory.  Thank you! 

ONLINE GIVING—use our website link      
holytrinitywhitehall.weconnect.com or      

https://osvhub.com/holy-trinity-whitehall/giving/funds 
 

Need Help? 1-800-348-2886 
 

Thank you for your contributions. 

 
 
 

 
 

Dear Parishioners and Friends, 
I wish to express my profound gratitude to all who     
actively participated in our annual parish picnic—
Saturday and Sunday. To Chairpersons: Rick and       
Ann Marie Christ and Fran Hummel, the Knights of    
Columbus Council #4050, the captains of the various 
picnic venues, all who volunteered their time to work at 
the picnic on Saturday and Sunday, all who generously 
made donations, and all who patronized the picnic both 
days. We were blessed with hot, beautiful weather,    
wonderful people who attended the picnic, and a genuine 
spirit of working together in support of the parish.  It is 
my prayer that God will bless all who helped to make 
our picnic a success.  We look forward to our 2026   
Parish Picnic which will be held on July 12, 2026!      

            Msgr. Dan 

 

                   PICNIC RAFFLE WINNERS 
 

1st Prize—Nick Holmes; 2nd Prize—Judy Lucci;        
3rd Prize—Rosanne & Gary Johnson; 4th Prize—    
Dennis & Cheryl Sommer; 5th Prize—John Baker;      
6th Prize—Christina Lopez; 7th Prize—Steve Piston;  
8th Prize—Sheila Lanshe; 9th Prize—Christina Lopez; 
10th Prize—Brenda Stenulis. 
 

Second Annual Holy Trinity 2025 Corn Hole            
Tournament Champions! Congratulations to Eric and 
Luke Dauberman, for their undefeated run for this year’s 
Corn Hole Tournament event. Honorable mention to 
Damian and Kristin Schule for taking 2nd place. For 
long term planners, 2026 will feature the same single 
tourney double elimination format with a 2:00pm start. 
We hope to see you and more players next year! 

mailto:msnochtongscs@goodshepherd-catholic.com
mailto:kim.stmarys122@gmail.com
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